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Dear Trading Reports Subscriber: 
 
I regret to tell you that we have ended our relationship with Jeff Cooper, the author of The 
Trading Reports. We, of course, wish him well in his future endeavors. 
 
With Jeff’s departure, however, we will no longer be publishing The Trading Reports. I 
apologize for this inconvenience and, to make up for it, we are offering you the option of 
subscribing to TheStreet.com Top Stocks by Helene Meisler or The Daily Swing Trade by 
Alan Farley -- at no additional cost. 
 
I believe you will find either of these premium services a valuable investing resource.  
 
For information about TheStreet.com Top Stocks or The Daily Swing Trade, please contact 
our Customer Service department at 1-866-321-8726. Our representatives will be happy to 
explain to you the specific benefits of each service. 
 
Thank you for your continued loyalty to TheStreet.com.  
 
Regards, 
 
David Morrow 
Editor-in-Chief 
TheStreet.com 
 
P.S. For your convenience, The Trading Reports newsletter archives will continue to be 
available for the next three months. 
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� Customer Service: 
Please email tradingreports@thestreet.com, or call 
1-866-321-TSCM (8726) Mon.– Fri. 8 a.m. to 6 
p.m. ET; or outside the U.S. and in Canada, call 
1-212-321-5200 
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